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REMINDERS 

 

 

Monday 22nd October 

NAIDOC Week Official 

Opening 

 

 

 

 

P&C Meeting - 7pm 3-6 

Staffroom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 24th October 

 Kindergarten Orientation 

  

All parents/carers and 

Kindergarten students 

attending Morgan Street 

Public School in 

2019 are invited 

to attend the 

Meet & Greet 

BBQ on 

Wednesday 

24th October at 5.30pm-

6.30pm in the School Hall/

Oval 

 

 

Monday 29th October 

Year 6 Transition 

11.30am - 1.30pm 

 

 

Tuesday 30th October 

Kinder Orientation 

9.30am - 11am 

11.30am - 1pm 

 

  Monday 22nd October 2018      Term 4 Week 2 

Learning for all at Morgan Street 
 

 

Welcome to our second week of Term Four. Last week our 
student hit the ground running and were straight into their 
learning, teachers commented on how well students have 
recommenced their learning. 

 

Today we start our NAIDOC Week celebrations. We held off our 
celebrations until Term Four to ensure we are able to give the week the 

respect that it deserves. Our 
organizing committee have 
developed a wonderful 
week of activities, starting 
today with our Official 
Opening around the 2018 
theme of Because of her, 
we can! As the theme 
suggests, it will honour the 
sacrifice and selfless 
contributions in which the 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander women have made 
- and continue to make on a 
daily basis throughout our 
communities, families, rich 
history and nation. 
 

Tonight our P&C will be meeting in the 3-6 Staffroom from 7pm. All are 
welcome to attend this meeting, I will be outlining at  the meeting the 
revised processes for the student leadership positions that were informed 
through the review that we conducted this year. 
 

Our 2019 Kinder Orientation program commences on Wednesday evening 
at our Meet and Greet. Some of our Year 5 students will be involved as they  
will support our newest Morgies and families will be able to gather 
information about our Orientation program, starting school and what is on 
offer at our school. We look forward to welcoming families to our school. 
 

We are working on numbers for 2019, if you will not be at Morgan Street 
next year can you please ensure that you inform the school. We want to be 
able to plan for 2019 with as much certainty as we can. 
 

Have a wonderful week of learning! 
 

Thought for the week: “Sometimes you will never know the value of a moment until 

it becomes a memory .“ ~  Dr Suess 
 

Scott Sanford 
Principal 
 



 

KH Danny Southon  Charlie Files 

 Nate Milne 

 

KN      Connor Quinn  Brooke Trenerry 

                   

1D Molly Gibson  Wyatt Ling 

  

1KA    Harmony Flaton  Macie Reavill 

  

1/2R    Victoria Hanson Sage Edwards  

 

2S       Addison James  Brayden Lingard 

     

3M Lilly-Rose O’Neill Talen Hank 

     

3S Scarlett Molloy  Lenai King 

 

4F Ebbi Billings  Austin Singleton 

    

4W Max Barratt  Blayde Cain 

 

5G Eva Vigar  Kaden Martyn 

 

5W   Xander Webb  Elke Turley 

    

6P Trent Lambert  Mijonique Nobel 

  

6M Rebekah Harffey Abigail Hobman 

    

                   

 Assembly this week will  

be held on Friday at 2.20pm  
and be led by our Senior 

Indigenous students 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classes of the Week 

  1/2R   2S   3M   4F   5G   6P 

Peer Awards:   Michael Hastwell,  Indy Philpott,  

Domonic Farrar,  Serenaty Nancarrow,   Zahlia 

Delbridge,  Zayden Paull, Mitchell Egan, Shiloh 

Kennewell, Ethan Phillips, Blayde Cain, 

Kloe Howse, Lukah Melit, Rhiannah 

Reed 

K-2 students and their teddy 
bears caught the bus to Sturt 
Park for the Teddy Bears’ 
Picnic last Thursday. 
 

They had lots of fun playing 
games with their teddies and 
enjoyed a lovely picnic 
lunch. 
 

After lunch the tired little 
teddy bears and K-2 
students returned to school 
on the bus. 



in 

KN 

KN have been focusing on 

our writing this term.  It 

is amazing how much we 

have improved.  Each    

student has their own 

writing goal to   focus on 

and once this is achieved 

We enjoy writing and find lots of 

new and exciting things to write 

about.  Some of us even write     

special notes and letters at home 

to bring to school and show Mrs KN 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community News 

NOTES SENT HOME RECENTLY 

If you did not receive any notes relevant to your child, please see the office staff. 

NOTE WHO? ACTION 

Absence Notes  Please return to classroom teacher with reason for absence 

PE Swimming Lessons Years 1, 2, 5 Return money and permission note by Wednesday 24th October 

Bust A Move/Zumba Kindy/Years 3&4 Return money and permission note by Thursday 25th October 

Transition Yr 6 to Willyama Year 6 For Your Information 

Redgum Book Club Eldest  Child Order online by 5th November 

Woolworths Fresh Food Discovery Tour 2S & 1/2R  Money and note to classroom teacher before Friday 2nd November  

Lost Property 
Now that the warmer weather has set in, there 

are still school jumpers in the lost property bins 

at the K-2 Foyer and 3-6 underfloor area.  Please 

feel free to come in and check if your child has 

lost anything.  

Warm Weather 
 

As the weather is warming up its 

important that you 

encourage your child to 

drink plenty of water.  

Please make sure they 

bring enough to school 

everyday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come and Try - Thursday 18th & 25th October 

Picton Oval   5.30pm.  Sessions are FREE.   

WANTED 
Wooden Pallets 

 
I'm looking used wooden pallets that no one 

wants anymore and looking to get rid of for 

free! 

 

Preferably in good condition and are heat 

treated (look for the HT symbol on the 

pallet. 

 

I can pick them up that's not a problem. 

 

Please contact Tim at school. 


